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Reference: 2023/01        27 May 2023 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

Collection of badges starts today 27 of May 2023 at the UNESCO building. Kindly access the building via 

125 Rue Suffren and NOT the main gate. 

You will be collecting the meeting badge as well as the secondary access badge for your delegation. We 

advise that if you are in Paris, it is best that you collect your badge today and tomorrow to avoid delays on 

Monday. 

What to bring: 

1. Your event Ticket – also attached on this email. 

2. Your passport 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Signed 

 

The INC Secretariat 


